
Dates  

• 13th Nov—Odd Socks Day 

• 15th Nov—Year 1 trip to 
Guildford Cathedral 

• 16th Nov—Twilight Tales 

• 17th Nov—Children in 
Need, own clothes day 

• 2nd Dec—Santa  at St 
Johns 

• 5th Dec—Xmas Play 

• 6th Dec—Xmas Play 

• 7th  Dec—Xmas play 

• 12th Dec—Circus Skills 

• 13th Dec—Xmas lunch & 
class parties 

• 15th Dec—Church service 
9am  

• 15th Dec—End of term, 
2pm finish 

2024 

• 3rd Jan—Return to school 

• 8th Jan– Clubs restart 

• 30th Jan—Chinese New 
Year workshop 

For these and other dates. 

Online Calendar  

 

Latest news   
 
It was really fantastic to see families at our progress meetings this week  
and having the opportunity to look at all the learning that has taken 
place so far this term. Thank you all for coming.  
 
In Rabbit class they have been  learning about light whilst reading the 
story “Can’t you Sleep Little Bear? “ 
In Fox class they have been looking at instructions and how they help us, 
and they will be writing some of their  own.  
In Badger class they have been learning about the significance of re-
membrance. On Monday 13th they will represent the school at the war 
memorial and lay the wreath from the school. Our new minister Helen 
will be supporting us at this, it takes place at 11 am and we observe 2 
mins silence around the memorial.   
 
Monday is odd socks day for antibullying week. We are all unique so you 
can wear your own style of socks and we will discuss the importance of 
being kind. We can’t wait to see your odd socks!  
 
We are looking forward to the Twilight Tales  event On Thursday 16th 
November. We would love to see your child if they are able to attend. 
The children return to school in their PJ’s  at 5pm and go to their class-
rooms. Their teacher will then lead them to their first story stop. At each 
story stop a teacher will read them a story and they will then move to 
the next stop. The third stop is back in their own classroom with their 
own teacher where they will receive a drink of hot chocolate and hear 
the final story. The PTA are hosting some drinks in the hall for adults 
who would like to stay on site while the event takes  place rather than go 
home and come back again.  
Please bring a torch to guide your way around the school to 
the classroom. Please complete this form to say you will at-
tend. Twilight tales 
 
The next exciting news being tickets go on sale on Wednes-
day 15th November @10am for our Christmas production. 
This year the play is entitled Baarmy Bethlehem. Due to the 
capacity of the hall we use a ticket system. Each family is entitled to 3 
tickets. The 3 tickets can be used at any of the performances, e.g. alto-
gether as a booking for 3 people at one performance or separately as 
three bookings for 1 person across 3 performances.  
 Click here for tickets. One performance will be filmed.    
Mrs. Marion Stevens  
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Attendance for this academic year up to 01.02.2023  is 96.4%  

http://www.stjohns-farnham.surrey.sch.uk/News-events/Calendar?diff=1&month=3&year=2022#upcomingEvents
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Ry7W6AQbnkCT10f2_QDaSAthf9CgWfNInZl4KIETYExUOElXQUhIQ1lORkJLSEpMVEtVWUhWSTRFNS4u
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/whats-on/surrey/st-johns-c-of-e-infant-school


This  week we looked at how the poppy is used to remind 
us of people who fought in wars and people who are cur-
rently fighting in wars. We acknowledged that it is strange that we use 
fighting to try to bring about peace. We all recognise that we would 
rather live in peace than at war and we would like to be peacemakers.  
 
We wish everyone a peaceful weekend and pray for a world where we 
all live in peace.  
 
How do you make peace with a friend if you disagree?  

Values News 

 

“Peace be with 

you.” 

John 20:21  

     Celebrate Success  

In Rabbit class, the star learner was Thea for super 

phonics. 

In Fox class, the star learner was Olivia for fantastic 

listening.  

In Badger class, the star learner was Casper for his 

amazing math's.  

Well done everyone! 

Winners of our Autumn Art Competition  

Rabbits—Theo   

Foxes—Millie  

Badgers—Isaac O 



  

Safeguarding  

Safeguarding  

If you are concerned about the 
safeguarding of a child at any time, 
please contact   Surrey children’s 
single point of access C-SPA on 

:0300 470 9100  

For out of hours see our website. 

During school hours you can contact the 
school Safeguarding leads Mrs. Stevens 
or Mrs. Ireland  DSL@stjohns-
farnham.surrey.sch.uk  or  

telephone 01428 713216 

Wellbeing 
Please keep checking your child’s hair 
regularly so that we may reduce/
remove the cases of headlice. Treating 
once is not enough regular checks are 
necessary be everyone. 

As we all come back together and as the term goes on bugs begin to spread. You may 
find this NHS website page useful for information about school attendance. Is my child 
too ill for school?     

Please see our school calendar for next years term dates. We ask you to be mindful of  

these when booking your holidays. Term times 2023– 2024 

Absence due to holiday will be unauthorised. Authorised holiday may only be given in 

exceptional circumstances.  

If you do need to request an absence please remember to complete a request for ab-

sence form well before the date of absence otherwise there will be safeguarding con-

cerns for the whereabouts of your child.  It can be found on page 4 of the policy.  

Request for absence  

School Attendance                          

  

http://www.stjohns-farnham.surrey.sch.uk/About-us/Safeguarding
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
file://stj-server/users$/Office/head/Documents/Downloads/Calender-2023-2024.pdf
file://stj-server/users$/Office/head/Documents/Downloads/Attendance-Policy-Oct-22-23.pdf
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Please click here for the latest edition of       

families magazine 

Families Magazine 

https://bit.ly/FamiliesMagSeptOct23Digital
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Our Community 

 

St John’s C  of E Infant 
School  

Barford Lane  
Churt  

Farnham 
Surrey 

GU10 2JE 
 

Phone: 01428 713216 
 

E-mail:  
office@stjohns-

farnham.surrey.sch 

We are still looking for a 
Crossing Patrol Officer who 
could support the children 
safely across Barford Lane 
in the morning and after-
noon.  

Surrey County Council 

would accept a job share for 
this position. For more de-
tails Click here  

http://www.stjohns-farnham.surrey.sch.uk/About-us/Vacancies

